
Memorandum 

 

December 21, 2020 

 

To:  Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent  

Henderson County Board of Education 

 

From:  Kasey Farmer Wolfe, Director of Pupil Personnel 

 

Subject:  2021-2022 Calendar Approval  

 
 

Unlike every school year prior to this year, I am not asking the board to approve one calendar.  
 
I am asking the Board to approve 2 calendars for the 2021-2022 school year.   
 
The traditional calendar, with a start date of August 11, 2021, that HCS will plan to use.  
 
The variable calendar, with a start date of August 25, 2021, which will only be used if Dr. 
Lawson deemed it necessary based on COVID related issues, Governor request, or other special 
circumstance. 
 

 

 

 


